
ArniesArnies
After School 

ClubAfter School 
Club

ARNIES AFTER SCHOOL CLUB
NEWSLETTER

Spring Term 2021

Welcome Note
Happy New Year Arnies, and welcome back to the first part of the Spring Term. I do hope you have all had 

a super Christmas and are ready to have fun on returning to Arnies. As we are all coping with the new 
normal around school, Julia and myself are always here to entertain you after a hard day at school and 

look forward to your stories about Christmas and the gifts you have received from Santa.
My family have been enjoying the crisp fresh morning walks and having time to catch up on hobbies, my 
dog Henry has loved Christmas, the presents left by Rudolph, warm cosy knees to snuggle up to, not to 

mention the roaring coal fire to lay in front of.

This Term’s Planning
New Year’s Resolutions, Celebrations for Chinese New Year and Valentines Day, Baking, Den Building, 

Daily Arnies Art Attack, Keeping Fit and Healthy living, Team Games, Experimenting with Fruit 
(Smoothies), Acting, Playwriting, Gymnastics, Lego, Movie Night, Outdoor Activities. The project for this 

term will be Mosaic Art, Nomad Living, plus so much more..

Thank You’s
On behalf of Julia and myself I would like to say a massive thank you to everyone that sent cards and 

presents to us both. I was overwhelmed with the beautiful words and pictures the children had produced. 
Also a big thank you to Bruce and Edwin for the Playmobil camper van and accessories donated to the 
club. Thank you to Sailor’s dad for the Christmas lights, they finished off the Arnies Christmas display in 

the entrance hall and have been admired by the whole school.

Things we need
Junk modelling equipment, herb plants, pop up tents and tubes.

Notes for your diary
Due to the Coronovirus, there will be no DofE helpers, or outside help, until further notice.  

Contact Numbers: 01524 761159 or 07876 306 365
from 3.00pm - 6.00pm (PLEASE NOTE: Any lateness on collections

will incur extra charges!)

5th Jan - 12th Feb


